
Memo
To: Parents/Guardians

From: Mrs. Karen MacGregor, Principal

Date: September 19th, 2015

Re: Book Fair

Heart School

Sacred Heart Catholic School is having a Book Fair and
would like to invite you to attend. The Book Fair dates
and times are as follows:

Wednesday, September 2 1-9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

5:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.

Thursday, September 22-9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Friday, September 23-9:00 a.m. to 11:40 a.m.

P.S. This is also a reminder that we are having an Open
House on Wednesday, September 21 from 5:00 p.m. to
6:30 p.m.


